
From: Jeremy Love <jmlove@gmail.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 08, 2017 2:56 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Why I oppose the Northern Pass Project 
 
Jeremy Love 
341 Myrtle Street #2 
Manchester, NH 03104 
 
September 8, 2017 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
As a resident of New Hampshire I believe the SEC should reject Northern Pass's certificate. 
 
The transmission lines and stations will ruin stretches of land that should be set aside for conservation purposes, and 
not be developed upon for a project that does not reap material benefits for the citizens of this state. Furthermore, the 
project negatively impacts indigenous communities in Canada, flooding them off their ancestral lands and causing harm 
to biodiversity in the valleys that are and will be flooded by the dam. Additionally, Eversource and Hydro Quebec have 
both said they aren't paying for the project which raises the question whether either of the companies have the 
financial capability to build and operate this $1.6 billion project. And since neither of these companies are paying for 
the project, this leaves a lion's share of the fiscal responsibility on the citizenry of NH to bankroll a project that doesn't 
even benefit them. 
 
It is the role of the committee to heed the voices of the citizens of NH and reject this project's certificate to prevent it 
from harming our state while also creating profits for private interests. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jeremy Love 


